
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Thursday, July 21, 2022 10:16 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Suzanne <advancecarenurse@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 8:33 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: high FPL bill 

To Whom It May Concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04886-2022 

My electric bill almost doubled. We cannot afford this and I have a baby in the house. Speaking with my local friends and 
neighbors all of their electric bills came in a lot higher than usual. FPL cannot do a price hike during this recession. Please 
help us 
Respectfully, 
Suzanne Cutrone 
2214 N 26 Ave 
Hollywood, FL 33020 
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